Shannon Hartnett
1801 Broadway Regulatory Compliance
Suite 500 Specialist
Denver, Colorado 80202 Tel: 303.398.0351
Great WeStern E'mail: shartnett@gwogco.com

OIL & GAS COMPANY

November 19, 2013

Colorado Oil and Gas Conservation Commission
1120 Lincoln Street, Suite 801
Denver, Colorado 80203

RE: 30 Day Certification Letter
Spaur EH 31-259HC

Codell New Drill

Township 7 North, Range 63 West, 6 P.M.
Section 31: NESE

Weld County, Colorado

Dear Director:

Great Western Oil and Gas Company, LLC hereby certifies to the Director that a thirty (30) day notice has been
given by certified mail to all owners in the proposed wellbore spacing unit consisting of:

® N¥%S% Sec. 31-T7TN-R63W

The 30 day notification time has passed and we have not received any objections to such well locations or
proposed spacing unit, therefore Great Western hereby requests the Director to approve the infill wells.

If you should have any questions or concerns regarding this permit, please contact the undersigned at 303-830-
9893.

Respectfully,

oG

Shannon Hartnett
Regulatory Compliance Specialist
Great Western Operating Company, LLC




